
May 10, 2007 
 
 
Via Email 
 
 
 
Mr. R. J. Pellatt 
Commission Secretary 
BC Utilities Commission 
Sixth Floor, 900 Howe Street, Box 250 
Vancouver, BC  V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Pellatt: 
 
Re: Naramata Substation Project 
 
Please find attached FortisBC Inc.’s Affidavit of Publication for the above noted project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(original signed by L. Humphrey for) 
 
David Bennett 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
   and General Counsel 

FortisBC Inc. 
Regulatory Affairs Department 
1290 Esplanade, Box 130 
Trail, BC  V1R 4L4 
regulatory@fortisbc.com 

David Bennett 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
and General Counsel  
 

www.fortisbc.com
 

http://www.fortisbc.com/









